
Lincewood Primary School 

R.E. Curriculum Map 

Autumn Term 
 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Autumn 1 
 

Special people My 
family   

Hinduism 
The Trimurti. 

Reincarnation and 
karma. Features of the 
mandir (temple) and 
how Hindu’s worship. 
Hindu prayer (puja). 

story of Rama and Sita. 
Diwali. 

Buddhism 
Buddha and his title. 

The Four Noble Truths. 
The Eightfold Fold 

Path. Meditation. The 
festival of Wesak. 
Theravada and 

Mahayana. 

 

 

Judaism  
Moses and Exodus. 

Sefer Torah. 
Synagogue. Shabbat 
and keeping a kosher 
home. Shema and the 
Mezuzah. Festivals of 
Pesach and Sukkot 

 
Autumn 2 

 

 

Special places  
Family home. 
Jewish, Hindu 
and Muslim 
places of 

worship. Nativity 
story. 

Special people 
Community help, 
Remembrance 
day. National 

heroes, royal family, 
prime ministers. 
Patron saints. 

Christian Christmas.  

  

Christianity and the 
Church of England 

How Christaianity first 
came to Britain 
(Augustine and 

Constantine). Head of 
the C of E. Archbishop. 

The Bible. The Lord’s 
Prayer. St Paul the 

Apostle. 

 

Spring Term 

Spring 1 
 Chinese New Year 

Links to moon and 
bedtime in the 

story.  Talk about 
the features of their 

own immediate 
environment. 

 

    

Humanism  
Beliefs and ideas. 
Ceremonies. The 

Happy Human symbol 
and the work of The 

British Humanist 
Association. Sir David 
Attenborough and his 

values and beliefs. 

Islam 
Mecca and Ka’bah. 
Prophet Muhammad. 
Recognising that the 

Qur’an contains many 
people and stories 
found in the Bible. 

Jesus (Isa) is a revered 
prophet in Islam. Five 

Pillars of Islam. The 
Mosque. 



Spring 2 
 

Easter story 
Similarities and 

differences 
between 

themselves and 
others, and among 

families, 
communities and 

traditions. 
 

Special people 
Friends and 

family. Birthdays. 
The Easter Story 

 

Holy Water 
John the Baptist. 

The birth of Ganesh 
(Hindu faith). Jesus 
walking on water. 
Noah;s Arc. Easter 

story 

 

Christianity 
Parable: The long lost 
sheep and The good 

Samaritan. Palm 
Sunday. The Last 

Supper. Good Friday. 
Easter Day. 

Christianity –  
Roman Catholicism 
Church of England. 

Roman catholic 
church. Vatican City. 

Sistine Chapel. Worship 
of Roman Catholics. 
Compare St Peter’s 

Basilica and St Paul’s 
Cathedral as places of 

worship 

  

Summer Term 

Summer 1 
 

   

Christian rites of 
passage 

Confirmation. 
Marriage and 

Christians. Compare 
Christian weddings to 
other faiths. Funerals  

Sikhism  
Guru Nanak and the 

Mul Mantra. The 
formation of the 

Khalsa. The 5 K’s and 
the Turban. The 
features of the 

Gurdwaras.  

. Christianity and the 
Bible - New and Old 

Testament.  similarities 
between the Old 
Testament, Jewish 
Tenakh and Muslim 

Qur’an. Ten 
Commandments. 

Influences on British 
culture. How birds 

feature in the Bible. 

Central beliefs in 
different religions  

All 6 main religions – 
differences and 

similarities.  

Summer 2 
 

 

Special worlds 
and stories. 

To know that the 
Bible, the 

Qur’an and the 
Torah are 

special books. 
Stories from 

Buddhist, Hindu 
and Islam faith. 

 

Special things in 
nature 

Parable: Growing 
seed and Mustard 
seed. Agricultural 

celebrations. 
(Buddhist) Hana 
Matsuri Festival. 

(Jewish) Passover 
story and Sedar 

plate.  

    

 


